Portsmouth HDC rehearing for replacement granite steps at 241 South St




Our board and batten door has been off since late last year, being repaired, and we just installed it this September.
We didn’t have it in our mind when first requesting the new granite steps.

This outward-swinging door, combined with a current landing that is too short per the building code, presents a
serious safety issue that can be addressed only by new steps.




One must stand on the middle step to open the door.




A new landing, 30” deep and the full width of the door frame from column to column,

will allow us to better follow the building code and thus provide safer ingress and egress.




We will use Caledonia granite

to provide an old look instead of white granite




Our current bottom step pools water and is quite icy in the winter.




